
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PARKING PROPOSAL TO  
 

RESIDENTS ALONG PATTERSON DRIVE  
 

MCNIVEN AVENUE AND MCNIVEN PLACE 
 

 
 
 
 
October 4, 2005 
 
The City of Regina would like to thank those residents along Patterson Drive, McNiven 
Avenue, and McNiven Place who took the time in responding to the notice delivered in early 
August. 
 
Some residents are not happy with the City’s proposal to allow parking on weekends and 
evenings when it is less likely University students will be present.  The City’s policy is not to 
change existing parking restrictions unless 2/3 of residents agree with the change, therefore, 
“No Parking” signs will remain. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Micky Szeto at 777-7967. 
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